	Flat Stanley 
Dear Parents,
We recently read the book “Flat Stanley” by Jeff Brown. Stanley is a boy that gets flattened accidentally to mere ½ inch thick. The book describes the many adventures Stanley has due to his “thin” status. One of the adventures Stanley has is when he travels to California for a vacation through the postal system in an envelope.
Each first grader at OES will make a FLAT KID. We plan to send each FLAT KID on their own adventure. Please help us with this activity by sending an address of a relative or friend that lives in another state or town for your child’s FLAT KID to visit. Please send this address to school by next Monday. Select someone who will write back to us, as we will be sharing the letters, pictures, and charting the travels of all our FLAT KIDS! We will be sending a letter along with our FLAT KIDS explaining this activity to the families that our FLAT KIDS will be visiting!
Our first graders are looking forward to this activity. Thank you for your help.
Flat Stanley Address for ________________
Name ______________________________
Address ____________________________
City _______________________________
State/Zip ___________________________
Relation to student ___________________

Sincerely,
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